From: I5fi@aol.com

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB1530/LC19
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 2:09:01 PM

Writing today to ask that you all support SB 1530/LC19.
This is important legislation that needs to be passed for our future and for future generations.
Thank you for your time and attention to this significant matter.

Sincerely, Laurie Fish
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